
INTEROFFICE MEMORANDUM 

 

 

DATE:  April 25, 1985 

 

 

TO: Mr. Veral Pinkerton, Bridge Division Engineer  

 

FROM: Brooks O. Nichols, Asst. Chief Engineer - Design  

 

SUBJECT: Bridge Deck Rehabilitation 

 

 

 

  Generally, it is our policy to replace bridge decks on Interstate 4R projects where 

FHWA is in agreement.   In no way does this eliminate the option of overlaying a deck.  

Where overlaying is the best treatment considering traffic handling and deck condition (no 

fatigue cracking, etc.).  However, the replacement of the deck should always be the first 

option. 

 


